
 

  

Childhood Immunization 
Schedule: What’s New for 
2020? 

  

Notice of VFC TEAch Webinar Postponement 

  
Dear VFC providers, 
  
Please note our VFC TEAch webinar for March 19 has been temporarily 
postponed. As COVID-19 response impacts routine immunization practices, 
we are working on including guidance for practices on handling routine 
pediatric and adolescent immunizations, while maintaining staff/patient 
safety and protection during this time. 
  

The new day and time will be emailed to all VFC providers soon. 
  

  

 

“Afternoon TEAch with VFC” 
is a webinar series offered to California VFC providers.  Always held at noon for an hour, these 
free online webinars cover a variety of immunization topics to help in your daily immunization 
work. 

We hope to see you for some Afternoon TEAch.  

  
 

 


